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I am writing to voice my strong concern and objection over the consideration of waste to energy 
incineration in Western Sydney. I live close to a proposed incinerator at Eastern Creek. Western 
Sydney already has to cope with high levels of air pollution. Placing an incinerator so close to 
residential suburbs is dangerous and irresponsible. Let's not put the health of NSW people at 
further risk from harmless toxins, the unavoidable consequence of burning waste. 


